
Submitted Written Public Comment for October 13, 2020 Board of Early 
Education and Care Board Meeting  

 
Jill Griffin, Family Child Care Provider 

I am a licensed family childcare Provider in Massachusetts. I would like to formally request free Covid 
testing for asymptotic licensed childcare providers. I represent over 1500 licensed childcare providers 
who are currently caring for 75-100,000 children in the state. If we become ill we could potentially 
spread this virus to 1,000000 people.  
 
Please provide a way to obtain these important tests. 

 
 


